
-----Original Message-----
From: Liz and Stan Blanks [SMTP:esblanks@bigpond.com]
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2000 6:12 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Decrease greenhouse emissions!

To whom it may concern

It is disappointing that Australia has allowed its greenhouse gas emissions to increase despite
promises made to the contrary under the Kyoto Protocol.  Whilst the long term effects of this may
not be felt by current Australian politicians/decision makers, we should be thinking about what
sort of world we will have left for future generations of citizens around the world.

We should therefore ensure that we aim for AND ADHERE TO the promised greenhouse gas
emission targets from now on!

Liz Blanks


